

## St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

September 16, 2021

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

We are almost at the end of our first full week of school. It was so nice to have everyone in the building for Back-to-School Night! I am sure that you all enjoyed visiting your child's classroom and meeting the teachers face-to-face.

Here are some important dates to remember:

- ✓ Sept. 27 Oct. 8 MAP Testing
- ✓ Sept. 24 Mum orders are due
- ✓ Sept. 29 Confirmation 7:00 PM
- ✓ Oct. 1 First Friday Mass (students only)
- ✓ Oct. 3 Mum Sale pick-up
- ✓ Oct. 15 Coach Bingo (doors open at 5:30)

Our 8<sup>th</sup> grade students and last year's graduates will be making their Confirmation on September 29. Please keep them in your prayers as they make this important sacrament!

Finally, like last year, I will make an official announcement as to when winter uniform will start. As long as the weather is warm, we will continue with spring uniforms. Please be sure that your child is wearing the uniform properly. You can check the handbook or call the office if you have any questions.

Your ongoing support helps make St. Stan's such an amazing school! As always, you are in my prayers.

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal